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Dear Pope Francis Global Academy Families,

As the final days for our unprecedented trimester have come to a close, I would like to acknowledge the efforts
made by so very many of our students, faculty, and parents in the Pope Francis Global Academy community during
the course of this year - especially the last thirteen weeks. The extraordinary commitment made by all of our faculty
and staff has helped us to continue to succeed as a learning community.

I would also like to express my gratitude to all of you for your generous support during my tenure here as Head of
School for Pope Francis Global Academy. I am happy to announce that beginning July 1st, I will be the new
principal of St. Eugene School, which will also be an Archdiocesan governed school.  Beginning July 1st, Mr.
Argamaso will continue as principal of the remaining PFGA campus. Lastly, I would like to express a sincere
welcome to Dr. Hillmann, the new principal of St. Elizabeth of the Trinity. 

I am delighted to report that the vast majority of our teachers are returning to both schools next year, which ensures
great stability. There are some who have  moved on to new opportunities; I wish them every success in the future
and sincerely thank them for their contribution to our school and students. Each school will send out their own
separate staffing updates to their school families in the near future.

Also, as the 2019-2020 school year comes to a close, I am happy to report that both schools have already begun
planning for the new academic year and look forward to seeing all of your children on August 24th! Should you need
to come to either school office, please know that due to social distancing during this pandemic, school visits should
be pre-planned by calling the main office first to schedule a time. The Archdiocese guidelines at this time caution
against groups congregating in small spaces so scheduled appointments are necessary. 

Finally, I wish both our Pope Francis Global Academy and St. Elizabeth of the Trinity families all the very best for
their summer vacation and hope that the students at both schools can come back relaxed and refreshed for what
promises to be an enjoyable and productive 2020-2021 school year.
 

Best wishes,
Margaret Kinel
 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________

PFGA Website  - Please check often as the website contains the most updated
information
 

POPE FRANCIS GLOBAL ACADEMY (SOUTH CAMPUS ONLY) RE-ENROLLMENT

Congratulations to our RISING 7TH GRADERS who have earned a Pizza Party this fall for being the first classroom
to reach 100% re-enrollment! 

As we head into summer and concentrate our efforts on bringing in NEW families, it is very important that we have a
good idea of who all is returning in the fall at each grade level. If you haven't yet re-enrolled, PLEASE do so as soon
as possible. 

Pope Francis Global Academy Tuition Letter Here  
Pope Francis Global Academy Enrollment 

 

SOUTH CAMPUS SCHOOL TOOLBOX - SUPPLIES FOR 2020-2021

We are excited to let our school families know that we are teaming up again with School Toolbox to offer
prepackaged school supplies for 2020-21 school year.  Due to the current Covid-19 environment, we have opted for
home delivery.  www.schooltoolbox.com
If you have any questions, please contact our school rep, Julie Molenda - jmolenda@pfgacademy.org

SCHOOL TOOLBOX ORDER INFORMATION 

 

SOUTH CAMPUS PARENT CLUB ELECTIONS

Parent's Club is holding elections for the 2020-2021 Officers and Board.  Please see the attachment for what duties
are needed in each position.

If you would like to run for a position, please email parentsclub@pfgacademy.org by JUNE 4 with what position you
would like to run for.  All are welcome! 

We will be hosting elections via Zoom meeting on Thursday, June 11 at 7pm

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86597370850?pwd=QnRzNmR1N0lCbDR2UUJYWXVJR2FnQT09

Meeting ID: 865 9737 0850
Password: PFGA2020

ROLES AND RESPONSIBILITIES

 

POPE FRANCIS GLOBAL ACADEMY SCHOOL TOURS AND VIRTUAL SCHOOL TOURS

We are now allowed, according to the state, local, and Archdiocesan regulations around COVID-19, to bring
prospective families into the school for tours! We are also hosting more ZOOM virtual tours for people who aren't
quite ready to come out into the school for a tour yet. Please share this information among any friends and family
members who are looking for a school for the fall!

VIRTUAL VIDEO TOUR AND INFO ON ZOOM PROSPECTIVE PARENT TOURS

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 8TH GRADERS!

Please help us congratulate Lucas Colucci who has won the Mason Orchard scholarship for exemplifying the 6
tenets of our school's Spiritual Charter. Lucas will use the award, presented from the BSJ, at St. Patrick High School
in the Fall. 

Please continue to follow the 8th Grade Shoutouts on Facebook which will go through June 13. If you're not on
Facebook, please enjoy THIS VIDEO of all of the 8th Grade Shout Outs that have been submitted at this point!

Photos and videos of our 8th Grade Parades are in Google Folders. You are invited to upload your own photos to
share directly into these folders.

SOUTH CAMPUS PARADE PHOTOS
NORTH CAMPUS PARADE PHOTOS

 

 

FINAL MONTHLY MONEY RAFFLE WINNERS

Our March and April raffles were drawn recently, once we were able to get back into the school! Checks will be
mailed out next week. The full list of winners can always be found on our school website homepage. 

March Winners:

1st place - $750 - Ana Munoz (Ticket sold by Hailey Landa)

2nd place - $200 - Dominick Colucci

3rd place - $100 - Jen Gudmundsson

April Winners:

1st place - $750 - Magdalena Beer

2nd place - $200 - Samira Payne

3rd place - $100 - Kelley Moran

Congratulations to the winners, and thanks to all for their support of our school through the raffle!

 

FINAL YEARBOOK E-SIGNATURES AND UPDATING OF ADDRESSES ON ORDERS,

DUE JUNE 8!

A big, huge thank you goes out to Kathy Grzeczka, who has been putting together the yearbook for this year! It is
not an easy job to do. 

She has extended the deadline one final time to allow one extra weekend to get e-signatures in, custom pages
ready, and orders submitted. PLEASE NOTE THAT: Once you see that you have received a signature, you still have
to place that signature on your custom pages. If you have placed them on the custom pages, the signatures will not
print.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR ELECTRONIC SIGNATURES

In addition, we also need everyone to double check that their HOME address is listed on your account. Otherwise,
your yearbook will ship to the school and you will need to arrange pick up. Simply OPEN UP YOUR ACCOUNT and
double check the address in all areas. It should be your HOME address. 

Orders will be submitted at the crack of dawn on June 9, so please get your changes, add ons, signatures, etc. in by
June 8.

 

ST. ELIZABETH OF THE TRINITY SCHOOL WEBSITE IS NOW UP!

You can find all re-enrollment, calendar information, FAQ, etc. information at www.stelizabethtrinityschool.org!

 

PARENTING IN A WORLD OF TECHNOLOGY

Inspiring Movies for Children

 

TROOP 969 GAZETTE

Troop 969 Gazette

 

SUPPORT OUR FOUNDING PARISHES

During this current crisis, parish giving is down significantly at our 4 founding parishes. Each of them has an e-
giving option for weekly donations. It's not hard to set up and this way you never have to remember bringing a check
or cash to Mass with you! Our pastors are all doing so much to help keep their flocks connected during this time, so
please do what you can to help them keep their churches running smoothly as we move forward. 

You can also catch live streaming from each of our pastors over the next 3 days, and every Sunday after Easter, as
well. 

Our Lady of Victory
St. Cornelius
St. Pascal
St. Tarcissus

__________________________________________________________________________________

Please send all submissions to the Howler by Tuesdays at 12:00PM to lgarrett@pfgacademy.org

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chicago Archdiocese would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Chicago Archdiocese directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students, and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qVcz24Dpc3VZwMeI4faiZw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0QsaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmcvc2Nob29sLWNhbGVuZGFyLTFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGTwjbXvYuGMlSFWp0aHllbkBwZmdhY2FkZW15Lm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6jIt7esGLfpsNSWewdImSg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0S_aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS95N055YS1PUHNXTUlGTWtUNDRNLVh3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZDZzZ3NQMFFaYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1d1ptZGhZMkZrWlcxNUxtOXlaMWNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUFDc2xBbGM0dTRkWDFJWGJHZGhjbkpsZEhSQWNHWm5ZV05oWkdWdGVTNXZjbWRZQkFBQUFBRX5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGTwjbXvYuGMlSFWp0aHllbkBwZmdhY2FkZW15Lm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WGaQnsZtgYG0kp7jUbWZxQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP4RfAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvdjFqQmJUS25EYnFlbnpZNmdpemYzd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmdPUnByUDBTVWFIUjBjSE02THk5emRHRjBhV014TG5OeGRXRnlaWE53WVdObExtTnZiUzl6ZEdGMGFXTXZOVFk1TURRNE9EY3daVFJqTVRFNU4yUXlNMkUxTjJWaEwzUXZOV1V4TjJFM05HTmpaVE5tTURFelptRXlNVGRrWW1Oakx6RTFOemcyTURnME5qRXdORE12VkZWSlZFbFBUaXQzYVhSb0syTnZkbVZ5SzJ4bGRIUmxjaXN5TURJd0xUSXhLMlpwYm1Gc0xuQmtabGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUFEcjVsZGVwR3NfdDFJVmFuUm9lV1Z1UUhCbVoyRmpZV1JsYlhrdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-eYuSRbq2GA6S45mESEmdg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly9vbmxpbmUuZmFjdHNtZ3QuY29tL3NpZ25pbi80S0c4U1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://www.schooltoolbox.com/
mailto:jmolenda@pfgacademy.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WoLreFwwTRVoWU0v7s474A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0R7aHR0cHM6Ly9zdGF0aWMxLnNxdWFyZXNwYWNlLmNvbS9zdGF0aWMvNTY5MDQ4ODcwZTRjMTE5N2QyM2E1N2VhL3QvNWVkN2Y1NDA4YmFmY2E1MzRlYmM2ZWNjLzE1OTEyMTEzMjk5NTkvU2Nob29sK1Rvb2xCb3gucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:parentsclub@pfgacademy.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86597370850?pwd=QnRzNmR1N0lCbDR2UUJYWXVJR2FnQT09
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xn1BFXTLF1AKjDQbccSoFg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP4RPAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EveXNQVzc5dk9YZl9LUGNuS09qMmZuUX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmd0NTJJUDBTSWFIUjBjSE02THk5emRHRjBhV014TG5OeGRXRnlaWE53WVdObExtTnZiUzl6ZEdGMGFXTXZOVFk1TURRNE9EY3daVFJqTVRFNU4yUXlNMkUxTjJWaEwzUXZOV1ZrTmpZNU4ySTRNalE0WlRVMlpHUmhNRFZsWkRFMEx6RTFPVEV4TVRBd01UTXhOVEF2Y205c1pYTXJZVzVrSzNKbGMzQnZibk5wWW1sc2FYUnBaWE1yTG5Ca1psY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JVSUtBRWdJYXRaZUxSMllwbElWYW5Sb2VXVnVRSEJtWjJGallXUmxiWGt1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hGJdD0iZlowyQqreq7ARAA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0QtaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmcvdmlydHVhbC1hZG1pc3Npb25zVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GcdK4iDJA8oxYwEl5LQo4Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmcvZ3JhZHNtYWtpbmdoaXN0b3J5MjAyMFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/XsG1qc5sPGsEXCoFxLj5RA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0STaHR0cHM6Ly9waG90b3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zaGFyZS9BRjFRaXBPZnp2MWdPaFF4VFh6MzJKSDNtc3AzcFJ4U0JDV2ZVTW1kcXBCU0E5c2tHTmJ4WHVscjJEcjNxSDNVcTdhNjVBP2tleT1ReTFEYjNoT2EwRjVNMWxMUTBkZk5VeENVMTlJVFhkTmFubEJjMGxCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JOyKEFBPKVRbrJOwj-nm5g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0STaHR0cHM6Ly9waG90b3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zaGFyZS9BRjFRaXBQYzdDZjROVjdKXzRGWDZhRjRWX2ZuZ3piM3lGQXVBMzlZVjRqbDVJZllIWHh0RnYweldlVXU2UzhtX0NmNU1nP2tleT1lR3RaZUV4dkxYTTJTMHBHTVdOQmNHWXpiRzB6U1cxSGVXWkNRa0puVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Vk--6rYhhK5C07N-nFZzOA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0SOaHR0cHM6Ly9zdGF0aWMxLnNxdWFyZXNwYWNlLmNvbS9zdGF0aWMvNTY5MDQ4ODcwZTRjMTE5N2QyM2E1N2VhL3QvNWVjZDM2NzllN2Q3M2Q2ZGVlNzFhY2E0LzE1OTA1MDcxMzM4MzgvRWxlY3Ryb25pYytTaWduYXR1cmUrSW5zdHJ1Y3Rpb25zLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/wZF4kk5o6RR89mLgxqHTaQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0SXaHR0cHM6Ly9zdGF0aWMxLnNxdWFyZXNwYWNlLmNvbS9zdGF0aWMvNTY5MDQ4ODcwZTRjMTE5N2QyM2E1N2VhL3QvNWVhYzgyZThiZTIwNzQ3OGNkYzQ1YmEyLzE1ODgzNjQwMjAzMjgvWWVhcmJvb2srb3JkZXIraW5mb3JtYXRpb24rMjAxOS0yMDIwK2ZpbmFsLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://www.stelizabethtrinityschool.org/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ElPi6t9TmOntckjmyO96Dg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0SHaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY29tbW9uc2Vuc2VtZWRpYS5vcmcvbW92aWUtcmV2aWV3cy9oZS1uYW1lZC1tZS1tYWxhbGE_bWlfdT0wMDMzNjAwMDAwTnN0blBBQVImdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1tZWRpYV9ubF8yMDIwMDUyOSZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1YdRRfqsFSYmYX5D7dOgPQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0R6aHR0cHM6Ly9zdGF0aWMxLnNxdWFyZXNwYWNlLmNvbS9zdGF0aWMvNTY5MDQ4ODcwZTRjMTE5N2QyM2E1N2VhL3QvNWVkOTEyNTljZjU3NTkyNmYzNmQ5YTk3LzE1OTEyODQzMTU1MzMvdDk2OV9nYXpfMDYyMC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGTwjbXvYuGMlSFWp0aHllbkBwZmdhY2FkZW15Lm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qGEaU6_pgi2CLHwiZobdhg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0TfaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9KdjY5ajBmekNCOVBSTldwSHFiRnhRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZUlpY3VQMFF5YUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1dmJIWmphR2xqWVdkdkxtOXlaeTl3WVhKcGMyZ3RjM1Z1WkdGNUxXSjFiR3hsZEdsdWN5OVhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBcnZOQVhQQXlsSEpTRjJ4bllYSnlaWFIwUUhCbVoyRmpZV1JsYlhrdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qEVjk1KX7LbBGTyp1ScE6g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP4QjAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvV29XMl91eVczdGN3aXlyQUEtXzJCQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmVJaWN1UDBSa2FIUjBjSE02THk5M2QzY3VjM1JqYjNKdVpXeHBkWE11YjNKbkwyRndjSE12Y0dGblpYTXZhVzVrWlhndWFuTndQMlJwY2oweU1ERTRKVEl3VjJWbGEyeDVKVEl3UW5Wc2JHVjBhVzV6Sm5SNWNHVTlaQ1oxVWtWRFgwbEVQVEk1TlRVNE5sY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JVSUtBQUN1ODBCYzhES1VjbElYYkdkaGNuSmxkSFJBY0dabllXTmhaR1Z0ZVM1dmNtZFlCQUFBQUFFflcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hkuRRDasYvjssnBBYEIhNA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0TfaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9CdWU1MmJ6eUhPbVBVOEthWmNUY1p3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZUlpY3VQMFF4YUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1emRIQmhjMk5oYkM1dmNtY3ZibVYzYzJWMlpXNTBjeTlpZFd4c1pYUnBibk11YUhSdGJGY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JVSUtBQUN1ODBCYzhES1VjbElYYkdkaGNuSmxkSFJBY0dabllXTmhaR1Z0ZVM1dmNtZFlCQUFBQUFFflcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1iFcRQlf1XCcVX1sfxvVAw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0THaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS80S2tyVnZUdmdqRGZZZ25KaUR6bGpnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZUlpY3VQMFFnYUhSMGNEb3ZMM04wZEdGeWN5NXZjbWN2UW5Wc2JHVjBhVzV6TG1oMGJXeFhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBcnZOQVhQQXlsSEpTRjJ4bllYSnlaWFIwUUhCbVoyRmpZV1JsYlhrdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZPCNte9i4YyVIVanRoeWVuQHBmZ2FjYWRlbXkub3JnWAQAAAAB
mailto:lgarrett@pfgacademy.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0f_e3u9zDJR1PuzcYNPdyg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgvDvPP0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNzI5MC9hblJvZVdWdVFIQm1aMkZqWVdSbGJYa3ViM0puVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARk8I2172LhjJUhVqdGh5ZW5AcGZnYWNhZGVteS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

